		
	
	





Place on ATC Letterhead
[bookmark: _GoBack]EXHIBIT A

{date}
[bookmark: owner_etc]
Sent via email to DWM_PRP_PCPP@floridaDEP.gov 

PCPP Coordinator
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road
Mail Station 4580
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Subject:	Commitment of Rate Reduction for Petroleum Cleanup Participation Program (PCPP) Agreement
[bookmark: fac_name]{facility name} Facility
[bookmark: fac_addr]{facility address}
[bookmark: fac_city][bookmark: fac_co]{facility city, facility county} County, Florida
[bookmark: fac_id]FDEP Facility ID # {9-digit facility identification number}
[bookmark: dis_date]Discharge Date(s): {discharge date(s)} PCPP 
[bookmark: score]Score: {score}

PCPP Coordinator,

As part of the July 01, 2020 revisions to Section 376.3071(13) Florida Statutes, owners/responsible parties (RP) may meet their 25% obligation via {cost savings OR combination of cost savings and copayment} demonstrated in the form of reduced rates by the proposed agency term contractor (ATC). This letter serves to notify the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) Petroleum Restoration Program (PRP) that {ATC company name} (DEP Contractor ID# {XXXX}), as the recommended contractor for the above referenced facility, agrees to a reduction of rates, in its ATC contract in the same region as the listed facility, as required to achieve the {XX}% cost savings. 

Sincerely,


{ATC representative name}
{Title}
{ATC company name}

ec:	RP
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